
City of Ida Grove 
City Hall 

Special Meeting – 4:30 p.m. 
November 9, 2017 

 
Mayor Whiteing called the meeting to order with the following Council Members 

present:  Paul Cates, Doug Clough, and Ryan Goodman.  Others present were Deputy 
Administrator Heather Sweeden and Parks Superintendent Bob Lorenzen.  Council 
Members Scott Tomlinson and Gregor Ernst were absent. 

Motion by Council Member Goodman to approve the agenda, seconded by 
Council Member Clough.  On a unanimous vote, motion carried. 
 Discussion was held on the need for purchasing light pole adapters to be able to 
hang Christmas decorations on the downtown light poles.  MidAmerican Energy is in the 
process of updating the lights to LED and with this update, the City will not be able to 
use their decorations without the purchase of these adapters.  Motion by Council 
Member Goodman to approve purchasing 45 adapters at $55 per adapter.  Second by 
Council Member Cates.  On a unanimous vote, motion carried. 
 Lorenzen briefly informed the Council on a $6100.00 quote he received for 
mobilization and videotaping of twelve drainage structures.  Mayor Whiteing requested 
this be put on the agenda for the November 20th meeting.  
 Motion by Council Member Cates to adjourn, second by Council Member Clough.  
On a unanimous vote motion carried.   

Meeting adjourned at 4:50 p.m. 
 

 
________________________________    _________________________________ 
Heather Sweeden, Deputy Administrator     Devlun Whiteing, Mayor 


